
We would like to say a massive thank you to all the families who returned our 

recent Parent Survey.  Your feedback is important to us and helps us to       

identify areas where we can improve further. Here are some of the results... 
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Improvements 

This year we have             

implemented a number if new 

initiatives in relation to  

Behaviour and wellbeing.  

This includes: 

• Introducing  

    myHappymind 

• Developing a new        

Behaviour Policy 

• Embedding Jigsaw 

PSHE 

• Parent Workshops 

We also asked about the best time 

to run Parent Workshops and these 

were the responses we received.  

With that in mind , we will explore 

how we can capture the largest      

audiences. 

All families feel that their child 

does well at St. Christopher’s 

and Sunflowers. 



Next Steps 

This year we introduced the Curriculum Goals Passport to give you more information about 

the expectations for children at each transition point within the setting.  As we look ahead to 

next year, we will be embedding this work and aim to share more information about the     

routines within the setting.  We will also be reviewing our programme of Parent Workshops, 

which we encourage you to attend, to share more information about how we support children’s 

learning in setting. 

We continually review and adapt our 

curriculum to ensure it meets the 

needs of all of our children.  We      

provide lots of opportunities to    

master core skills and knowledge as 

well as giving breadth of experience.  

As ever, if you have questions specific 

to your child’s learning, please do come 

and speak to us.   

We are looking to develop some      

curriculum booklets to share more   

information about the opportunities 

we provide in the different areas of 

learning.  


